31 July 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

On Tuesday 22 August the Infants Hip Hop Ensemble will be attending a
rehearsal for the Sutherland Shire Schools Music Festival at The Pavilion in
Sutherland. On this day students will also be performing in a matinee concert.

Please indicate via School Bytes that you give permission for your child to
attend and travel by bus. The cost for the bus is $11.00.

Students will be leaving school at 815am sharp. Please arrive by 8:00am and
meet Miss Bryant at the silver seats in front of the Library. Students are
estimated to arrive back at school by 2:45pm.

Organisation:

Students need to be wearing their basketball jerseys, headband, sweatbands,
CWPS blue sport shorts/skort, black shoes and white socks. Students can
wear their school jumper over the top to keep warm.

Please bring along a small bag with a packed lunch, recess, water bottle and
students have the option to bring a quiet game or a book. No electronic
devices are allowed.

Hair:
Hair is to be slick and neat. Students will need to wear their hair styles for the
rehearsal as they will be performing in the matinee concert.

ls - _High Pony (no part)

Girls
Boys - Gelled and funky

Evening Performance:

Students will need to arrive at The Pavilion in Sutherland by 6:15pm on
Wednesday 23 August. Students will need to be dressed in their costume with
a school jumper over the top with their hair done. Please bring along a small
bag with some snacks, a water bottle and a quiet game or book. No electronic
devices are allowed. Students are only allowed to be collected at the end of
the show in the designated meeting area in the foyer.

Thank you for your continued support and we can't wait to see them perform
on a stage.

Miss Bryant Ms Young
Dance Coordinator Principal



